PERRYFIELDS INFANTS

Sent:

31/03/2020 15:29:35

To prime parents of:

Click here to show the recipient list

Message Type:

Email

Subject:

Pupil Premium Support (Please Read)

Dear Parents and Carers

Do you qualify for Pupil Premium?

Could your child and the school be missing out on vital additional funding during this already difficult time?

Due to the current climate and probability that some households may have unfortunately lost their income or be on a considerably reduced income, we thought it was a good time to check if any of our children now qualify for pupil premium. If you are in receipt of any of the benefits listed below we will be able to help you with the cost of food for your child while the school is closed. The school would receive additional funding for your child to provide extra support and resources and help with the cost of food.

Are you currently receiving one of these benefits?

- Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400.
- Income Support
- Income-based Jobseeker's Allowance
- Income-related Employment and Support Allowance
- Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
- The guarantee element of Pension Credit
- Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit)
- Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than £16,190

If the answer is 'yes' and you do receive one of the benefits listed above, all you need to do is send us the following details and we can perform a simple online check to see if you are eligible. All information is kept confidential at all times. We need you to email us at: **office@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk** the following information:

- First <u>and</u> Last Name of parent(s) that child resides with.
- Date of Birth of parent(s) above.
- National Insurance Number of parent(s) as above.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak with the office or email us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher

Please do not reply to this email - reply to: office@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any person unless express permission is given. If you are not a named recipient, contact the sender and delete the e-mail. It is the recipient's responsibility to ensure that appropriate measures are in place to check for software viruses. This e-mail does not form part of any legally binding agreement with The Chelmsford Learning Partnership Trust. Perryfields Infant school is an academy within The Chelmsford Learning Partnership Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 07907388. Registered Office: Burnham Road, Chelmsford, Essex, CM1 6LY